
August 3, 2020 

A weekly newsletter with news and information for NCCC Students 

   
ATTENTION Fall 2020 Students: 

Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic, it is our intention to offer a variety of instructional methods, including blended, hybrid, web and 
on-campus course offerings in Fall 2020 (see definitions below).   Therefore, it may be necessary to adjust the method of instruction 
currently being offered.  
 
With this in mind, please carefully review your schedule in Banner Web to ensure you are registered for classes in the method of 
instruction you prefer. You should continue to monitor your schedule for potential changes that may occur.   
 
BLENDED 
A Blended course is taught approximately 50% synchronously through web conferencing software such as Zoom and approximately 
50% online. The percentages may vary based on the course requirements.  
 
HYBRID 
A hybrid course is taught approximately 50% face to face and 50% online. The percentages may vary based on the course 
requirements. 
 
WEB 
A web course is taught 100% online asynchronously. Students are not required to come to campus to participate in the course. Some 
online courses do require a proctored exam. 
 
We hope to be able to deliver courses in the method of instruction you have chosen, but the pandemic situation may cause 
modifications in the future.  If your course schedule is impacted, you will be notified. Please continue to closely monitor your college 
email account. If affected, please contact your advisor or the Student Resource Center if you need assistance.  You will find a link to 
our Fall Reopening Plan here: http://niagaracc.suny.edu/coronavirus/  Thank you for your patience and understanding during these 
challenging times. 
 
Your Friends in the Registration & Records Office 

 

Student Health 101: Campus Well Click below for the latest issue: 

    July 29, 2020 

 
 
Morning Thunder-NCCC Podcast:  Episode 11 

 
 

Episode 11:  Coordinator of Multimedia and Web Services, Corey Wright, talks to us about NCCC's brand new web 

page that debuted on August 1, 2020. NCCC Web Page: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu 

 
 

http://niagaracc.suny.edu/coronavirus/
http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/
https://niagaracc.campuswell.com/?utm_source=sh101&utm_medium=email&utm_content=home&utm_campaign=0620W1
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/morning-thunder/


 
 
 

Tripp Scavenger Hunt: 
 
Join us for a scavenger hunt featuring Tripp, the NCCC mascot! Starting Monday, August 3 through Friday, August 7, look for clues on 

the contest page  to find where Tripp will be located that day. After you locate the image, take a screenshot  and email it 

to pr@niagaracc.suny.edu with the subject: Tripp Scavenger Hunt. One entry per person per day will be accepted for a chance to win 

an NCCC prize pack. The contest is open to community members, NCCC students, and staff.  The winner will be notified via email on 

Monday August 10.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Missed an issue of Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/ 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/contest/
mailto:pr@niagaracc.suny.edu
http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/

